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This is your invitation
to our next public interest meeting:

Sunday, October 16th,
the Eugene Garden Club, 1645 High Street, at 2:00 p.m.

featuring an interesting young man...

John Bruning - who will speak to us about veterans buried in Lane County, and about the historic Masonic
Cemetery and plans to rehabilitate it. Mr. Bruning is a graduate of the University of Oregon with a degree in
History, and is a Master's candidate. He is married and is employed as an Historic Researcher for "Dynamix
Incorporated-M

Also, we will be honored to have Ron Brentano, of
the OregonHistorical Society visit us and, as coordinator
of theOregon Century FarmProgram, he will present the
certificates to:

Patricia D. May, of Blachly, great granddaughter
of William and Ida Benninger.
AND MissAlmaSteinhauer, granddaughter of Herman
Steinhauer.

"The Story of Eugene" republishing is finally moving
along with contract signing with Lane County [copyright
holder]. Our editor, Ken Metzler, is leading a group of
our members working on this project.

The next issue of THE HISTORIAN will be mailed to
you shortly.

If you are able to attend, here is another invitation of
interest:

"On behalf of the Society and Lane County Historical
Museum, I would like to invite you to an appreciation
ceremony in honor of Joseph Holaday. Joseph made a
major bequest to the Society on behalf of the museum.
The Lane County Board of Commissioners will be
acknowledging this gift through a resolution of
appreciation and thepresentation of a plaque that will be
placed in the museum.

The presentation will be at 9:00 a.m. on October
12, in the Lane County Public Service Building, Harris
Hall, 125 East 8th Avenue, Eugene, Oregon. I hope you
will be able to attend."

* * *


